English
This week we are going to be looking
at information writing. We are going
to be using our Science knowledge of
our body parts to help us write non
fiction sentences and create
information books.

Maths
In Maths we are continuing to look at
comparing different numbers and using
the vocabulary of ‘greater, more, less
and fewer. We will be using cubes,
rekenreks and counters to support us.

We will be exploring Dance on
Fridays with Premier Sport. Please
ensure your child has a full, named

PE kit including joggers.

We will be using movements to show
the pulse in a selection of fun songs.

Poetry
We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.

This half term our poems are “All
About Me”

Week beginning 14.10.24

Incredible Me!

Science
In Science we will be finishing our
topic on our bodies by creating our
own playdough bodies and
labelling them.

Art
In Art we are continuing to look at
observational drawing and also
drawing objects to scale.

Phonics
We will be recapping and reviewing
Basics 4 and reading CCVCC and
polsyllabic words. Look out for our
phonics newsletter coming home each

Friday.

PSHE
This half term we are focusing on
looking at our school values and what
they mean. This week we are going to
be looking at independence. We will be
reading the Little Red Hen linked to

this value.

RE
In RE we have been looking at
belonging and what it means to us
to belong to different groups. We
will be moving on to looking at
what it means to Christians to
belong to the Cristian community.




